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SPECIFIC RECOMMENDATION OF THE DFO

The proposed construction of new double line and electrification of track
between Guntur and Guntakal stations at Dhone (Rly Km.325/4 to 329/2) is
passing through the North Dhone RF, Compartment Nos.238 & 239 in Dhone
Range of Kurnool (T) Division of Kurnool District and there is no alternative way
to lay the double line and it will increase line capacity and benefit of the public to
connect Guntur and Guntakal Junctions. The proposed project is a South Central
Raiwlay, Central Government Project and in the interest of public as the minimum

possible option for diversion. Hence recommended for consideration.
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